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January 1, 2020 11:15 Casual Service

Greetings:

Thank you for serving First United Methodist Church by being an Usher/Greeter for the 11:15
service.  Below is the schedule though December 31, 2020.  If you are unable to usher/greet on
your assigned day, please make arrangements to trade with someone.  Please notify Mary
Vondrak in the Church Office with any changes at 712-258-0119.  

1.    Please arrive no later than 10:50 to greet people and hand out the bulletins.
2.    If the bulletins are not already in the Sanctuary, you will find them on the  
       counter in the Office Work Room.
3.    Station yourselves at the main entrance of the sanctuary.
4.    Greet people and give them a bulletin when they come in.  
5.    There are also Children’s Bulletins available for the kids.

From time to time, we will ask for volunteers for special services such as Maundy Thursday or Christmas Eve.  Thank
you for your service to the church.  It is very much appreciated.

January 5 Dave and Kellie Ensz family July 5 Elisa Vogt family
January 12 Bob and Tammy Cottingham family July 12 Cindy Lewin 
January 19 John and Barb Olson family July 19 Pam Rees family
January 26 Russ and Kim Wauhob family July 26 Don and Cheri Wood
February 2 Dave and Tonya Christensen family August 2 Greg and Janet Young
February 9 Colin and Colin McCue August 9 Bryan and Stephanie Durston family
February 16 Chuck and Lisa Corbett August 16 Dave and Kellie Ensz family
February 23 Tom and Diane Jensen  August 23 Wayne and Kelly Carter
March 1 Rich and Barb Rensberger family August 30 Jules and Pam Banks family
March 8 Elisa Vogt family September 6 Bob and Tammy Cottingham family
March 15 Cindy Lewin September 13 John and Barb Olson family
March 22 Pam Rees family  September 20 Russ and Kim Wauhob family
March 29 Don and Cheri Wood   September 27 Dave and Tonya Christensen family
April 5 Greg and Janet Young October 4 Colin and Colin McCue
April 12 Bryan and Stephanie Durston family October 11 Chuck and Lisa Corbett
April 19 Dave and Kellie Ensz family October 18 Tom and Diane Jensen 
April 26 Wayne and Kelly Carter October 25 Rich and Barb Rensberger family
May 3 Jules and Pam Banks family November 1 Elisa Vogt family
May 10 Bob and Tammy Cottingham family November 8 Cindy Lewin
May 17 John and Barb Olson family November 15 Pam Rees family 
May 24 Russ and Kim Wauhob family November 22 Don and Cheri Wood
May 31 Dave and Tonya Christensen family November 29 Greg and Janet Young
June 7 Colin and Colin McCue December 6 Bryan and Stephanie Durston family
June 14 Chuck and Lisa Corbett December 13 Dave and Kellie Ensz family
June 21 Tom and Diane Jensen December 20 Wayne and Kelly Carter 
June 28 Rich and Barb Rensberger family December 27 Jules and Pam Banks family


